
Y4’s Homework- 28/9/18 

  

English-  Bug Cub. Please remember to read a book on Bug club 
and carefully complete the bugs. 

Spuddy Spellings- Remember, you should be learning your 
spuddy spellings lists every weekend at home.  

Science- Ms Ratcliffe has stuck your habitat homework into your homework books- 
please check if you are not sure 

Maths- this week we have been talking about fluency in maths. This means that you 
are learning to be fluent in (know off by heart!) many different number facts: 

 Times tables and division facts up to 12 x 12 
 Know your doubles and halves up to 20 off by heart. 
 Counting in steps of 25, 50, 100 and 1000 

I want you to use your a3 paper to design a poster which explains what number 
fluency is, and why it is so important to help us improve our maths.  

You should include some timetables facts as well and we will display these around 
the room to help us learn our times tables! 

Thank you, Mrs Pinson   

 


